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Media Alert - Live reports available from Bioeconomy Conference
June 17, 2008 (AgNewsWire) - Risks generated in the evolving bioeconomy, tools to manage that risk and infrastructure needs are the focus of the June 24-25 conference, Transition to a Bioeconomy: Risks, Infrastructure and Industry Evolution.  This event will be at the Doubletree Marina Hotel, Berkeley, Calif.
 
During the conference, Chuck Zimmerman of ZimmComm New Media, will post pictures, stories and interviews at www.agwired.com and http://www.domesticfuel.com/.  You can also link from the Farm Foundation Web site, www.farmfoundation.org.   A pre-conference interview with Farm Foundation Vice President Steve Halbrook is posted at:  http://domesticfuel.com/2008/06/16/transitioning-to-a-bio-economy/ or http://agwired.com/2008/06/16/bio-economy-transition/.
This conference is a collaboration of Farm Foundation, USDA’s Office of Energy Policy and New Uses, USDA’s Economic Research Service, and the Energy Biosciences Institute.  Program details are available at www.farmfoundation.org.  Conference speakers include a unique mix of industry leaders, senior-level government officials and academics.  Featured speakers include: 
· Paul Hammes, Vice President of Agriculture for Union Pacific Railroad, discussing the challenges to the railroad industry in serving the biofuel industry; 

· Dr. Paul Willems, Technology Vice President for Energy Biosciences at BP,  discussing risk management; 

· Thomas Dorr, Under Secretary for Rural Development, whose agency funds infrastructure and rural development projects; and 

· Gale Buchanan, Under Secretary for Research, Education and Extension, whose agency does research that can support the bioeconomy.
Farm Foundation serves as a catalyst for sound public policy by providing objective information to foster a deeper understanding of issues shaping the future for agriculture, food systems and rural regions.

The Transition to a Bioeconomy series is designed to assess the impacts of the evolving bioeconomy on agriculture, the food system, and rural regions.  The third conference in the series, to be Oct. 15-16 in St. Louis, will address environmental and economic development impacts.  The first conference in the series examined the integration of agricultural and energy systems.  The last conference in the series, slated for early 2009, will focus on the implications of a global bioeconomy.
 
For more information, contact:
Steve Halbrook, Vice President (630) 571-9393, steve@farmfoundation.org
Mary Thompson, Director of Communications, (630) 571-9393, mary@farmfoundation.org
